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Aim: 
To ensure the safety of our pupils and to lessen distractions at school the following mobile phone policy has been drawn up for the pupils and Staff of Scoil Chrónáin.  This policy also includes any devices by which calls can be made or messages or images received ie enabled smart watches.
Policy Statement for Pupils: 

Pupils in St. Cronan’s Senior School may not bring a mobile phone/ enabled smart watch to school.  In exceptional circumstances, upon the written request of a parent, the Principal may allow a phone to be carried on the premises.  The phone must be switched off and out of sight while on the school grounds.  It is not acceptable to have a phone on silent.  

Sanction: 

In the event of a mobile phone being seen or heard or watch being used for purposes other than telling the time in school, it will be immediately confiscated and sent to the Principal’s office. Pupils may collect their phone or smart watch from the Principal’s office the following Friday evening. 

Policy Statement for Staff 

The school phone is used to call parents when a child is ill. A mobile phone may be used in an emergency by a teacher to contact the Principal and /or in an emergency. 

Teachers may not use their mobile phones in class or on the yard. 

Staff may use mobile phones for personal calls/use during break time. Phone use must take place in an area where there are no pupils present.  

Teachers may take/make essential calls related to school fixtures out of class with the prior permission of the Principal.  
This policy was reviewed by the board of management on 6th October 2020.
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